
                      

ATTENTION PVHS SENIORS 

 

FLORIDA BRIGHT FUTURES 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
 

Don’t forget to sign up for Bright Futures!!  The deadline for the      

Class of 2019 is August 31, 2019!  Just log into the website below for 

the application called the Florida Financial Aid Application, or the FFAA.   

PVHS will send your final transcript to Bright Futures in June. 

http://www.floridastudentfinancialaid.org/ssfad/bf/ 

 

No application, no funds ever!! 

If a student does not apply by the scholarship deadline, a student cannot receive funds at any 

time, even if they go to an out-of-state school after graduation and transfer to an eligible 

Florida college or university later. 

 

If you have any questions about Bright Futures,  

contact Mrs. Kim Barry at PVHS 

Kimberly.Barry@stjohns.k12.fl.us or 904-547-7358 
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